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Fisher Phillips Most Recommended by Corporate Counsel for
Two Years in a Row

News

6.25.15 

ATLANTA, GA (June 25, 2015) - For the second year in a row, Fisher Phillips is one of the law firms

recommended most by corporate counsel, one of only 42 firms recommended two years in a row.

These are the law firms corporate counsel are willing to bet their reputation on and recommend to

their peers.

BTI Most Recommended Law Firms 2015 is based solely on in-depth telephone interviews with

leading legal decision makers. This comprehensive analysis trends data from more than 4,000

corporate counsel client interviews conducted over the span of 14 years. For more information on

the selection process, please visit: BTI.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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